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Belmonte, Juan

From: Ruth Adams <mhsmediaRuth@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2019 6:15 PM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP feedback

BPU  
NJ Board of Public Utilities (NJPBU) 
 
NJ  
US 
 
RE: IEP feedback 
 
Dear BPU,  
 
The proposed master plan for combatting the climate emergency is woefully inadequate!  We absolutely need an 
immediate moratorium on all new fossil fuel construction including pipelines as well as new power plant constructions.  
We need to develop 100% clean energy sources.  Natural gas is NOT clean energy!  We need to eliminate sources of 
methane which is much more dangerous as a greenhouse gas than carbon dioxide.  The proposed plan concentrates on 
all the wrong actions and has no chance of coming anywhere near its stated goals. 
I would appreciate a response to my request. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ruth Adams 
711 Otterhole Rd 
West Milford, NJ 07480 
(973) 697-3113 


